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Now that the weather is getting warmer, and days are
getting longer, have you started making plans for summer
yet? Perhaps you’re thinking about a beach vacation,
signing the kids up for summer camp, or putting together a
family road trip?
 
Summertime is when kids and teens make lasting
memories of new adventures, interests discovered and
explored, and hours spent laughing with friends. 

Here at the Boys & Girls Club of Greater Lowell, summer memories are made through
fun activities and essential skill building.

Staffed by trained and caring mentors, the Summer Program at the Boys & Girls Club of
Greater Lowell provides affordable, safe, inclusive places where kids and teens build their
confidence, explore their interests and build skills. Our staff do whatever it takes to ensure kids
and teens have a memorable summer and feel prepared for the upcoming school year. 

Give the gift of a great summer!

The Summer Program runs for 7 weeks in July and August, and the
Club anticipates 200 young people will attend the Summer Program
each week.

In order to make sure that every young person in Lowell has the
opportunity to experience a great summer, the fee for registration is
just $40 per week and includes breakfast and lunch each day, as well
as program options like arts & crafts, sports & fitness, field trips,
STEM, special guests and more.

This is only possible through the support of community partners and individuals like you who
know how important it is for kids and teens to have productive, fun-filled summers making new
friends and new memories. Will you give the gift of a great summer?
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